Antonia Hover I

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 3:06 PM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20240173

Attachments: FW: Duke Energy; FW: Duke energy; FW: Electric Bill; FW: Duke energy

See attached customer correspondence for Docket No. 20240173.
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Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.



Antonia Hover

From: Governor's Office of Citizen Services <EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2025 8:21 AM

To: Ellen Plendl

Subject: FW: Duke energy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office
for review and any response or action appropriate.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Martha Lynn
Office of Citizen Services
Executive Office of the Governor

From: Sheree Carter <sher218@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 3:28 PM

To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com
Subject: Duke energy

Gov DeSantis,

Please tell us why we can only have one electric company to choose from. Duke energy has a monopoly in Florida. |
just paid $388 for last month, which is up $75 from previous month. | am a senior on a fixed income this is getting
outrageous, seeing we have an 1187 sq ft home. We are now paying an extra $50/mo to pay for the hurricane damage
from last year. Of which | had no damage. | moved here from Pa where | had multiple electric suppliers to choose from
and | could contract from 6-12-18-24 months and lock in a rate. Why are we so backwards here? We really need more
options! Please. Besides Duke energy is based in NC, not even in the state. Many people here feel the same.

Thank you,

From Port Richey Florida

Sent from my iPhone

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or exempt
pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.



